
 

 

 

Holidays & Closures 2023-2024 
The school will open on Thursday 31st of August 2023 (note change of date) 

 
Mid-term                                                                                                                              
The school will close for Mid-Term on Friday 27th of October at 2.40 pm and will reopen on 
Monday the 6th of November 2023. 
 
Christmas Holidays                                                                                                                   
The school will close for Christmas Holidays on Friday December 22nd at 12.30 pm and will re-
open on Monday January 8th (2024) 
 
Mid-term                                                                                                                                     
The school will be closed on Monday February 5th for Lá Fhéile Bríde (Public Holiday).  The 
school will be closed on Thursday the 15th and Friday the 16th of February for mid-term.  
 
Public Holiday                                                                                                                                
St. Patrick’s Day – The school will be closed on Monday March 18th 2024 (Public Holiday). 
 
Easter Holidays                                                                                                                         
The school will close for Easter Holidays on Friday 22nd March at 12.30 pm and will re-open 
on Monday April 8th, 2024. 
 
May Weekend                                                                                                                           
The school will be closed on Friday 3rd May (School holiday) and Monday May 6th (Public 
Holiday). 
 
June Weekend                                                                                                                           
The school will be closed on Friday 31st May (School holiday) and Monday June 3rd 2024 
(Public Holiday). 
 
Summer Holidays                                                                                                                       
The school will close for Summer Holidays on Wednesday June 26th 2024 at 12.30 pm  
 
First Holy Communion 18th May 2024 (to be confirmed) 
 
Please note the school is not reopening until 31st August 2023 due to reconfiguration of 
classrooms. 
 
Parent/Teacher meetings will be held in October and March.  Dates to be confirmed 


